
Summer School is not run or managed by CVHS. It is a districtwide Summer School, see below 
for details on who to contact via phone or email if you have any questions or need assistance.  
 
Via Phone  
Hours: Monday-Thursday 830-130pm  
The number is 949-364-6100, select Summer School Office from prompt. If someone is not 
available leave a message, all messages will be returned within 24 hours. 
 
Via Email: 
Additionally, you can still email questions to our on-call guidance staff (email addresses and on-
call schedule in email below) thru Friday June 9.   

• Tuesday June 6: Kim Cox @ klcox@capousd.org 

• Wednesday June 7 and Thursday June 8: Fernando Sotelo @ fesotelo@capousd.org 

• Friday June 9: Kathleen Teager @ kateager@capousd.org 
 
In Person Beginning June 14th  
For immediate service once summer school begins, families are always welcome to come into 
the summer school office located at CVHS in the library (26301 Via Escolar Mission Viejo 
92692). The office will be open beginning Wednesday June 14. 
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